Telephone

094-9371442

Fax

094-9362170

E-mail

office@stcolmans.ie

Web Charity www.stcolmans.ie

RCN20007522



St Colman's College, Castlegar, Claremorris, Co. Mayo.

Principal
Mr Roy Hession

Deputy Principal Ms. Maria Byrne

24th November 2023

Dear Parent(s)/Guardian(s),

We hope this letter finds you well. It is that time of year again – Enrolment for First years in St. Colman's College. Please see our Admission's Notice, Admission's Policy and Enrolment form on our website. www.stcolmans.ie

We are delighted to invite you and your son to our Enrolment/Open Evening on Thursday, 7th December here in the College at 5.30pm. Please see schedule of the evening on our website.

Prior to that, on Thursday, November 30th we will hold our WELCOME DAY for all prospective First years from 10am to 12.30pm. This day includes ice-breakers, fun activities and lunch. (Pupils may wear their primary school uniform.) With your permission, we will transport your son from his primary school on a supervised bus to and from the College.

Various members of our school staff will visit your primary school prior to our Enrolment/Open evening to give a flavour of life in St. Colman's College and to answer any questions pupils may have.

We look forward to welcoming you and your son to our school. Please do not hesitate to reach out if you have any questions or concerns.

Warm regards,

Roy Hession Roy Hession

Principal